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 Dear City Council,

I urge you to approve Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1 at your meeting tonight, to
 investigate setting a v/c ratio limit on collector arterials.  An investigation makes sense, and is
 the wise and responsible thing to do at this time of planning. 

Thank you,
Marilee Snow
Shoreline Resident, 53 years
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